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We are pleased to announce that our college will be celebrating 

International Women’s Day on 8th March from 3:00 PM to 4:30 PM at 

Communis. 

We encourage all interested students to join us in making this 

celebration meaningful and inspiring. 

Note: Only the first 50 students who register will be able to 

participate in the program. 

To register, please fill up the google form using the link below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzogb6c2HoG-

rUT4wKuEZhiIffVw-gVEnC6sH_zGZJ7uY6qQ/viewform?usp=header 
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